
 

 

 
 

KELAB GOLF SARAWAK 
 

NOTICE ON RESCHEDULING  

OF POWER SHUTDOWN  
 

 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

We would like to inform you that there has been a change in the 
schedule for the upcoming power shutdown in KGS.  
 

The shutdown, which was originally planned on Wednesday, 21st 
February 2024, has been rescheduled to take place on Monday, 
19th February 2024 from 6 p.m. onward.  
 
Closing time for club operations including F & B on that day is at 
5:30 p.m. 
 

This change is necessary in order to accommodate some 
unforeseen technical issues that have arisen. Power supply will 
resume once work are completed by the renovation contractor. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Management 
16th February 2024 


